
 

 

       February 18, 2022 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

 

Re: DG 21-030; Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.; Request for Change in Rates; Renewed Motion to 

Amend Procedural Schedule 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Please accept on behalf of the Department of Energy the attached Renewed Motion to Amend 

Procedural Schedule in the above-captioned docket, which requests that the hearing in this matter be 

rescheduled to March 3, 2022.   

 

The following parties have assented to this Motion:  Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., the Office of the 

Consumer Advocate, NH Department of Environmental Services, Clean Energy of NH, and 

ChargePoint, Inc.  Conservation Law Foundation does not object to the Motion. 

 

Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements (March 17, 2020), this 

letter is being filed solely in electronic form. 

 

Thank you for attention to this matter. 

 

       Respectfully,  

 

       /s/  Paul B. Dexter  
 

       Paul B. Dexter, Esq., Staff Attorney  
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